
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29th June 2016 
 
 
Statement by the European Region of World Confederation for 
Physiotherapy (ER-WCPT) and the Chartered Society of Physiotherapy 
(CSP) on the outcome of the UK referendum 
 
 
On the 23rd June 2016, the citizens of the United Kingdom voted to leave the 
European Union. We know that many member organisations will be 
concerned about the possible implications of this vote for physiotherapy 
collaboration in Europe.  
 
Catherine Pope, Chair of CSP Council, has confirmed this result will have no 
impact on their membership of ER-WCPT. The members of the CSP are 
committed to working with colleagues across Europe for the benefit of patient 
care and physiotherapy internationally.  
 
ER-WCPT already includes the physiotherapy organisations from countries in 
Europe but not within the European Union. We will continue to work together 
to achieve the objectives agreed during our last General Meeting and to raise 
the profile of our unique profession. 
 
We know that all our members, wherever located, wish to continue 
collaborating with one another and we will do everything to ensure that this is 
achieved. 
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